
VILLAGE OF MURRAY, NEBRASKA 

MURRAY BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

INFORMATIONAL NOTICE 
HYDRANT FLUSHING 

Beginning August 18 — 22, 2025 

PLEASE BE ADVISED the Village of Murray Maintenance 

personnel will be flushing fire hydrants beginning August 18, 

2025. Residents may experience discoloration and turbidity of 

the water for a time period of up to 14 days while the work is 

being performed. Please call Jerome Speck at 402-306-5012 or 

Murray Clerk’s Office at 402-235-2119 with questions. 

I certify that the above public notice was duly posted by me 

in the following three public places August 11, 2025. 

Cornerstone Bank 

Murray Post Office 

Murray Municipal Building 

Jeff Anderson, Chairman 

e P 
Shelli S. Hayes, Village Clefk 


